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PUBLIC CONSULTATION OPEN 
SHARED FOOTPATH DESIGN 

 
The Shire of Exmouth hereby advises that it is designing a high-quality shared path linking 
the Recreation precinct and skate park with Town Beach via Murat Road and Truscott 
Crescent in collaboration with the Department of Transport. 

Truscott Crescent is a popular link for pedestrians and cyclists for recreational activities and 
access to Town Beach.  

 

 The project aims to improve safety for pedestrians and cyclists by providing a 
relatively uninterrupted route between these two activity nodes.  

 The proposed shared path aims to improve safety by removing cyclists and 
pedestrians from the roadway, reducing the interface and potential for conflict 
with motor vehicles. 

 The proposed route aims to minimise road crossings for path users where 
possible and provide clear separation from traffic adjacent to Murat Road. 

 
We strongly encourage residents and visitors to have their say by indicating their support or 
otherwise for the project and providing comments around the proposal to inform the detailed 
design of this shared path. 
 

 
Survey 

https://bit.ly/3xn0yJT  
 
Benjamin Lewis  
Chief Executive Officer 

https://bit.ly/3xn0yJT

